
Publications Committee – Action Plan for 2005-2006
The ongoing duties of the Publications Committee are set out in the “Guidelines for Publications Committee” document. This places a duty on the Committee to maintain the Newsletter, Web Site, Listservers, Key Citation Series and other promotional materials and publications. In addition, the Strategic Action Plan of IAIA places obligations on the Publications Committee as follows.
SAP Statement#22: This places an obligation on the Committee to identify the appropriate publics to target with IAIA publications.

SAP Statement#29: This aims to develop an IAIA Principles and Practice series and lists the first five to be requested. IAIA Sections have a key role in developing these documents and Publications Committee are part of the approvals process.

The Action Plan for the forthcoming year is thus as follows:

1. Identify the appropriate publics to target with IAIA publications, using the previous work for SAP Statement #3 as the starting point. From the results, indicate how to do this including: identify whether additional publications might be necessary, for example “Layperson Liaison Publications” (brief publications informing the general lay public on what EIA is, its applications, how the public can get involved etc,), “Technical Publications” (providing guidance for preparing or reviewing EIA documents).

2. Continue to work with IAIA Executive and Sections to develop a robust process for approving and developing the IAIA Principles and Practice Series.

3. Form a sub-group to monitor listserver activity and to develop a strategy for their development and effective use

4. Form a sub-group to work on the Key Citation Series to formulate a policy for the future of those key citations not specifically associated with an IAIA Section
5. Form a sub-group to work on, and implement, ways of improving knowledge amongst IAIA members of access via the web to the Association’s Journal – Impact Assessment and Project Appraisal

6. Form a subgroup to revisit the issue of the layout and design of IAPA and make appropriate recommendations for any changes (if any)
